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Contacts with the Mainland and other jurisdictions have been

maintained and developed to enable the Registry to assess its

standards and performance objectively, and share experiences

regarding the provision and development of corporate registration

services and corporate governance issues in those jurisdictions.

In 2005-06, the Registry received 15 groups of visitors, including

government departments and professional bodies from the

Mainland, the Secretary for State for Administrative Simplification

of Belgium and government officials from the Financial Services

Commission of British Virgin Islands, and Companies House of

the United Kingdom.  The Registrar of Companies was invited to

give a presentation on directors’ duties at the Malaysian Institute

of Chartered Secretaries and Administrators (MAICSA) Annual

Conference in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia from 10 to 13 July 2005.

On 31 October and 1 November 2005, he also visited the State

Administration of Taxation, China Securities Regulatory

Commission, Ministry of Finance, Chinese Institute of Certified

Public Accountants, United Front Work Department of the CPC

Central Committee, and Hong Kong and Macau Affairs Office of

the State Council in Beijing.  The ideas and experiences shared

during the visits and conference will be very useful for developing

new initiatives and strategies in the future.
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A delegation from the Financial
Services Commission of the British
Virgin Islands visiting the Registry
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During the year, we organised attachment programmes for

government officials from the Samoan International Finance

Authority, the Companies Commission of Malaysia, Shanghai

Administration for Industry and Commerce, and Accounting and

Corporate Regulatory Authority of Singapore.  The attachment

programmes helped enhance their understanding of the Registry’s

operations since the launch of Phase I of ICRIS on 28 February

2005.  They also offered a good opportunity for the Registry’s

staff to gain the experience of the corporate registration systems

in other jurisdictions.
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A visitor from Companies House
in the United Kingdom
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Officials from the Shanghai
Administration for Industry and
Commerce on attachment to the
Registry
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Officials from the
Companies Commission of
Malaysia on attachment to
the Registry




